

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

## Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

**2** 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

14th February 2025

Dear Parents/carers,

After half term the children will be coming into school in their PE kits like Year 1 and Year 2.

Children will need to come in on Thursdays wearing:

- Blue or black tracksuit style top and bottoms or leggings
- Red or white PE t-shirt, with or without the school logo
- Trainers ideally without laces, if laces they need to be able to tie them up independently

For gymnastic sessions, the children are required to wear shorts and t-shirts. For these sessions, no baggy clothes or hoodies can be worn. With the weather being cold, we are asking that the children come in their normal PE clothes and just bring a pair of shorts (with no pockets) in their book bags or a separate carrier bag, that can just stay on their peg so that they have shorts at all times if needed. The children will then just change into their shorts when it is their gymnastics session. If the children do not have shorts, they will be unable to go on the PE climbing apparatus.

Please can you ensure that if your child has long hair it is tied up for PE days and all jewellery is removed on PE days. If your child wears earnings on non-PE days, these need to be study, not hoops.

Thank you

The Early Years Team













